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Thursday, November 17, 2022 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
ROAD IS OPEN – Half Moon Avenue SW Bridge over Deer Creek 
 
Johnson County, Iowa – Johnson County is pleased to announce that Half Moon Avenue at the bridge 
over Deer Creek is OPEN to traffic. The work on this project is now substantially complete. Some work 
will still be taking place off the road and at times there may be temporary lane closures to load and 
unload equipment. Please use caution during these times. This location is in west central Johnson 
County along Half Moon Avenue SW south of 340th St SW. 
 
Construction was completed by Peterson Contractors, Inc. of Reinbeck, IA. 
 
Thank you for your patience during construction. 
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